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HWR004
Features  
and Highlights

Technical parameters
▪▪ Size	L 730×W480×H900mm

▪▪ Certification	 Passed ISO,  FDA

Structural design
The structure is compact and 
practical, use high-quality stainless 
steel and ABS material, safe and non-
toxic, easy to clean, smooth surface, 
not easy to corrode, and long service 
life.

Castors
High-quality medical silent universal 
castors, flexible and light to drive, 
smooth steering, wear-resistant, two 
with brake, can be easily braked in 
any state.

Application
Stainless steel & ABS utility 
trolley，Multifunctional nursing 
trolley, 
Medical Trolley.

Countertop structure
Two-layer countertop and drawer 
structure is adopted. The countertop 
is high-quality ABS, equipped with 
three-sided stainless steel fence to 
prevent items from falling down.

Craftsmanship
Imported intelligent robot is used for 
welding forming, high precision, no 
blind spots, smooth surface, no burrs, 
beautiful and strong, high bearing 
capacity.
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